
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our school is investing great time and effort in 

becoming sustainable. It would be wonderful if we 

could involve our community in our initiative.  

If we get enough volunteers your commitment will be 

minimal.  

The Eager Environmentalists and I are appealing for 

help in the following areas.  

o Returning soft plastics to the Woolworths  

and 

o Returning recyclable containers to the return 

and earn centre in Phillip.  

We would call you when we require your assistance 

with returning the plastics and containers.   

We will be holding a produce stand on Monday 2nd 

March before and after school. Produce will be 

available for purchase for a gold coin donation.  

 

Please email leah.malpas@cg.catholic.edu.au or 

contact the school if you are able to help us with our 

Sustainability practices.  
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